
NOTICE 

 

A public hearing of the Pequea Township Board of Supervisors will be held on Tuesday, July 9, 

2024 at 7:00 p.m. relative to the following proposed ordinance after which the same ordinance 

shall be acted upon by the Board at a special meeting immediately thereafter at 7:00 p.m.  The 

public hearing and the special meeting will be conducted at the Pequea Township Building, 

located at 1028 Millwood Road, Willow Street, PA  17584. 

 

The full text of the proposed ordinance may be examined without charge and copies obtained for 

a price no greater than the cost thereof during regular business hours at the Pequea Township 

Building, located at 1028 Millwood Road, Willow Street, PA  17584. A copy was also provided 

to this publishing newspaper.  All interested parties are urged to attend the hearing as set forth 

herein. 

 

If you are a person with a disability and require an auxiliary aide, service, or other accommodation 

to participate, please contact Pequea Township at (717) 464-2322 to discuss how your needs may 

be best accommodated. 

 

A summary of the Ordinance is set forth below: 

   

AN ORDINANCE AMENDING THE PEQUEA TOWNSHIP 

ZONING ORDINANCE ARTICLE 15 “SPECIFIC 

REGULATIONS, SPECIAL EXCEPTIONS, AND 

CONDITIONAL USES”, §1502 “SPECIFIC REGULATIONS” 

TO ELIMINATE THE PUBLIC WATER CONNECTION AND 

USE REQUIREMENT FOR CERTAIN SPECIFIED USES; 

REPEALING INCONSISTENT ORDINANCES OR PARTS OF 

ORDINANCES; PROVIDING FOR A SAVINGS CLAUSE AND 

FURTHER PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

Pequea Township will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, July 9, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. for purposes 

of deliberating and voting upon an amendment to amend the Township Zoning Ordinance.  The 

special meeting will be held at the Pequea Township Building located at 1028 Millwood Road, 

Willow Street, PA  17584. 

 

Michael J. Pykosh 

Solicitor for Pequea Township 

 


